University of
New Brunswick
Fredericton/Saint John

PO Box 4400 Fredericton, NB Canada

E3B 5A3

PO Box 5050
SAINT JOHN, NB
CANADA

E2L 4L5

Tel 506 453-4567

Fax 506 453-5158

PRESIDENT@UNB.CA

OFFICE OF
THE PRESIDENT
AND VICE-CHANCELLOR



November 26, 2009

Chris O'Dea 24 Waterford Heights North St John's, NL A1E 1G6

Dear Chris,

I am writing to express our appreciation for the exemplary service you provided during the recent sale of our home in St. John's. When we moved back to Newfoundland in 2004, Diane and I found your work to be exceptional. This past summer, your professionalism, helpful and friendly advice, together with your knowledge of the St. John's real estate market were instrumental in the sale of our home on the first day it was shown to clients. Thank-you.

We look forward to seeing you and Margaret again when we are next in St. John's.

Regards,

H. E. A. (Eddy) Campbell President & Vice-Chancellor